
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations  

AT&T  
208 S. Akard St. 
#2510.02 
Dallas, Texas 75202 
T: (214)757-8099 
F: (214)746-2232 
rh2514@att.com 
www.att.com 

Via Electronic Filing 
 
July 16, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Lynn M. Retz  
Secretary to the Commission 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, Kansas 66604-4027 
 
Re:  Docket No. 02-SWBT-928-IAT – Termination of Interconnection Agreement 
 
 
Dear Ms. Retz: 
 
This letter will serve as notice of termination of the interconnection agreement between 
Southwestern Bell Telephone Company d/b/a/ AT&T Kansas and Pinpoint Wireless, 
Inc., filed on May 30, 2002 and approved by the Commission on August 28, 2002.   
 
This agreement has been terminated as of June 30, 2019, due to the AT&T’s request. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me, at your convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 
cc:  Tom Shoemaker (via email tom.shoemaker@pnpt.com) 
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